
 

Saint Joseph’s Primary School 
& 

Ederney Community Nursery 
 

 

 
Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

12th January 2024  

 

 

 

 

Principal: Mrs S. Gallagher 

Senior Teacher: Mrs A. Hagan 

Tel: 028 686 31403 

www.stjosephspsederney.com 

12, Ardvarney Rd., 

Ederney, 

Co. Fermanagh 

BT930HA 



St. Vincent De Paul 

We are delighted to be able to present the local branch of St. Vincent De Paul with a cheque 

for £567 money raised from our Hamper raffle and Santa Daily Mile. 

 

Nursery and P1 Applications (2024) 

Please note that all applications for Nursery and Primary 1 (2024) should now be made 

online.  Applications are through the Education Authority’s website: 

https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions 

A video is available on the EA website on how to fill in the form. 

Please note that applications open for both Nursery and P1 on 9th January 2024 and 

close on 26th January 2024 at 12.00 noon. 

We would be grateful if you would share this information with anyone who is interested in 

applying for a place for their child.   

 

Irish 

We are hoping to begin Irish tuition once again beginning at the end of January – dates and 

times to be confirmed. 

 

Catholic Schools’ Week - Grandparents’ Assembly 

We will be celebrating Catholic School’s Week in school during week beginning Monday 22nd 

– 28th January.  There will be assembly on Friday 26th January at 10.00am for Primary 7 

Grandparents to attend. 

 

After School Clubs 

 

After School Football 

After School Football (3.00 -4.00pm) begins on Monday 22nd January for all P5 and 6 

pupils.  

 

Student Visits to St. Joseph’s P.S. 

We are always delighted to welcome students to St. Joseph’s for work experience. This week 

we had our past pupil Torai Mc Aleer on work placement. We are also looking forward to 

welcoming back our past pupil Ryan Maguire who will be carrying out his placement beginning 

22nd January. 

This year we have two students, Emma Mc Manus and Aisling Mc Canney, from St. Mary’s 

Teaching College on placement beginning Monday 15th and 22nd January. Miss Mc Canney will 

be in P2/3 classroom and Miss Mc Manus will be in P7 classroom. 

 

Open Days/Nights for P7 Transfer Students 

St. Joseph’s College – Saturday 13th January @ 10:30 

CBS Omagh – Saturday 20th January @ 9.30am 

St. Mary’s College – Wednesday 17th January @ 7.30pm 

Mount Lourdes – Wednesday 24th January @ 7pm 

St. Michael’s College  - Thursday 25th January @ 7pm 

St. Fanchea’s – 25th January @ 7pm 

https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions


Erne Integrated College – Saturday 3rd February 10.00am – 1.00pm  

Enniskillen Royal Grammar School 1st February TBC 

 


